Our ref: NMA/jt/Letters

10th Febuary 2014



Dear Parents/Carers

**Re: Urgent Information** 

It is with great concern that we make you aware of an incident that happened this morning.

A female student on her way into the College from the Millbrook area was approached by two men in a van, who asked her to get into the vehicle. Luckily, she was able to get her phone out and called the Police. The men drove off and the girl was unharmed. We are working closely with this student and her parents.

The Police have responded by speaking to the student concerned and by having a strong Police presence around the area. They are also putting extra patrols on over the next few days.

Please can you make sure that your children are extra vigilant and if they see anything suspicious, or if they are approached, that they contact the Police immediately.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely

Neil Maslen

Deputy Headteacher

Torpoint email: enquiries@torpoint.cornwall.sch.uk
Cornwall, PL11 2NH web: www.torpoint.cornwall.sch.uk